Subject: objection to Planning Application 2021/3839/P

Hi there,

| am a resident at 1 Howitt Road and would like to voice my objections to the planned proposals on Howitt Close.
This is a small road and space is tight enough as it is, getting through one end to the other is already problematic,
lorries, deliveries, vans and all other vehicles that come with a building site this will only make it worse.

The disturbance and noise this will cause will be bad. | can only imagine it will be unbearable for the direct
neighbours of Howitt Close.

This is a conservation area and Howitt Close is of art deco architectural significance. How have the owners see it fit
to build on top of it other than making more money is beyond me.

Surely the proposed elevation will have a direct affect on the surrounding houses? It is already the highest building
on the street.

I hope you take this into account.

Kind regards

Fred



